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From: Alana Bowman <alana.bowman@mac.com>

Sent: Tuesday, 29 March 2016 11:29 a.m.

To: Regional Plan

Subject: Further Submission
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Alana Bowman S129 
PO Box 24332 
Wellilngton 6142 
 
04 384 4324 
 
alana.bowman@mac.com 
 
I am a person who has an interest in the PNRP that is greater than the interest the general public has. 
 
I have an interest in a boatshed at Pauatahanui Inlet. 
 
I would like to speak to my submission. 
 
 
 
 
I am commenting on S121/140. 
 
I oppose the proposal by Centreport opposing the historical status for the Railway, Waterloo Quay and Miramar 
Wharves. 
 
These wharves retain on-going historical and social value and should receive the highest level of protection 
available. 
 
 
 
Signed 
 
Alana Bowman 
 
29/3/16 
 
 
I will send a copy of this submission to the submitter on behalf of Centreport: 
 
 
William Woods 
PO Box 794 
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Hiinemoa Street 
Wellington 6140 
 
 
 
 
 


